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September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Knight:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Robert L. Knight

Executive Director $

Convention & Visitors Burea of
the City of El1 Paso

El Paso, TX

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

Cc: Katja Bulleck (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver ™



September 12, 1983

Dear Mayor Ford:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder,
Jr.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

The Honorable Johnny L. Ford

President

National Conference of Black Mayors, Inc.
Suite 318

1430 West Peachtree Street, N.W.

Atlanta, GA 30309

JSH:2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bulleck (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Finley:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
gqualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Dale R. Finley

President

Convention & Visitors Bureau of
Greater Cleveland

1301 East 6th Street

Cleveland, OH 44114

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bulloek. (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver '



September 12, 1983

Dear Ms. Cooper:

Oon behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John K.
Snyder, Jr.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Ms. Marilyn R. Cooper
Vice President
Operations/Marketing
Action International Inc.
40 East 49th Street

New York, NY 10017

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja—-Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deave



September 12, 1983

Dear Dr. Hunt:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
gqualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

John D. Hunt, Ph.D.

Director

Travel and Tourism Program

The George Washington University
Washington, D.C. 20052

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: ~KatjawBulngk (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deavex,



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Elmore:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.,

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Robert A. Elmore

President

Chattanooga Area Convention
& Visitors Bureau

1001 Market Street

Chattanooga, TN 37402

JSH:2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver




September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Smith:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
gqualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Wayne J. Smith

Executive Director ;
United Bus Owners of America
Suite 201

600 Water Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20024-2487

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.

Michael Deaver



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Host:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. W. James Host

Executive Vice President &
National Tour Association, Inc.
120 Kentucky Avenue

Lexington, KY 40502-1774

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver ™

e



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Heinl:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. David L. Heinl

Executive Director .

Greater Portland Convention &
Visitors Association, Inc.

26 Southwest Salmon

Portland, OR 97204

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc:‘vKatja.BulngkN(l35 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver

et e




September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Gibson:

Oon behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Carl L. Gibson

East Tennessee Tourist Council
Convention & Visitors Bureau
1001 Market Street
Chattanooga, TN 37402

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja-Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Tauck:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

Wefgreatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Arthur C. Tauck

President &

United States Tour Operators Association
Suite 4B

211 East 51st Street

New York, NY 10022

JSH:2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Steiner:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. John T. Steiner

President

Ruby Falls

Lookout Mountain Caverns, Inc.
Route 4, Scenic Highway
Chattanooga, TN 37409

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver—,



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Carlin:

Oon behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Richard B. Carlin

Manager, Visitors Bureau 5

Louisville Convention &
Visitors Bureau

501 South Third Street

Louisville, KY 40202

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja—Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver““ﬂx\\

R >



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Abels:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Joel M. Abels

Editor and Publisher g
Travel Trade Publications, Inc.
6 East 46th Street

New York, NY 10017

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja -Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver ——,



September 12, 1983

Dear-Mr. Kirkland:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. George Kirkland

Executive Director

San Francisco Convention &
Visitors Bureau

201 Third Street

San Francisco, CA 94103

[

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver—,



September 12, 1983

Dear Commissioner Wade:

Oon behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

The Honorable John A. Wade

State Commissioner &

Department of Tourist Development of
the State of Tennessee

Post Office Box 23170

Nashville, TN 37202

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja-Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Goldmann:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John K.
Snyder, Jr.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Stephen M. Goldmann
President

Action Bus Inc.

40 East 49th Street

New York, NY 10017

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Smith:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. J. Greg Smith
Suite 797 NBC Center &
Lincoln, NE 68508

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja-Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver >

e S—



September 12, 1983

Dear Miss Pagani:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Miss Judith Pagani

Dupont Plaza Center

300 Biscayne Boulevard Way
Miami, FL 33131

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock. (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver >



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Hansen-Sturm:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.
We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Cord D. Hansen-Sturm

Vice President %
General Tours Inc.

711 Third Avenue

New York, NY 10017

JSH:2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deavér-,

UPR———



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Newman:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
gqualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Richard J. Newman
President

Richard Newman Associates, Inc.
Post Office Box 758

Champaign, IL 61820

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
" Michael Deaves.,



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Graff:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John K.
Snyder, Jr.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. John R. Graff .
Counsel/Director of Government Relations
International Association of

Amusement Parks and Attractions
Post Office Box 776
Wood Dale, IL 60191

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Chapin:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. E. Y. Chapin III
Chairman of the Board

of Rock City
Lookout Mountain, TN 37350

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver .-



September 12, 1983

Deaf Mr. LeBlanc:

Oon behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington ,
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Bob LeBlanc

Executive Director

Louisiana Exposition Authority
1575 Riverside North

Baton Rouge, LA 70802-5199

JSH:2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja-Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver ™

[ ———



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Hall:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John K.
Snyder, Jr.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Ed Hall

Director

Bureau of Publicity and Information for
the State of Alabama

530 South Perry Street

Montgomery, AL 36130

JSH:2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver .



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Benton:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John K.
Snyder, Jr.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. Douglas O. Benton

Executive Assistant to the Director

Bureau of Publicity and Information of
the State of Alabama

532 South Perry Street

Montgomery, AL 36130

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock.(l35 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver .’



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. McLaughlin:

On behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John Snyder.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. William F. McLaughlin

President ;

Metropolitan Detroit Convention &
Visitors Bureau

Suite 1950

100 Renaissance Center

Detroit, MI 48243

JSH: 2ptf
JSH-3A

cc: Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver 4

T



September 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Toohey:

on behalf of Michael Deaver, thank you for
your recent letter recommending John K.
Snyder, Jr.

The information you provided will be fully
considered when we are selecting individuals
for positions in the Reagan Administration.
Your comments will be kept on permanent file.

We greatly appreciate your recommendation of
qualified persons to serve President Reagan.

Sincerely,

John S. Herrington
Assistant to the President
for Presidential Personnel

Mr. William D. Toohey

President

Travel Industry Association of America
1899 1L Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20036

JSH: 2ptfE
JSH-3A

cc: - Katja Bullock (135 EOB) w/inc.
Michael Deaver—-._

s



b UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 120261
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF CALIFORNIA .I. (o €8I
SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94102

-—

—— w &
UNITED STATES DISTRICT JUDGE W |
Do
/ Novembgp1 1H/ %9?3/‘{17» WM
) $Lv 1a)
u(‘

Honorable Michael K. Deaver j:::>
Assistant to the President and
Deputy Chief of Staff
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

\

-1
3
-

Re: Vacancy on the Ninth Circuit

Dear Mike:

‘ I understand that the @rreat plan is to fill
#Circuit Judge Eugene Wright's slot with a nominee
&rom the Northwest -- probably Seattle.

( If this is true, I fully understand and accept
the realities of the situation. I do believe,
‘however, I could make a substantial contribution

to that Court., so maybe next time.

Cordially,

Sp r Williams
United States District Judge




